
 

 
February 8, 2019 
 
 
 
Walter Schacht, Chair 
Capital Projects Advisory Review Board 
Engineering and Architectural Services 
Washington Department of Enterprise Services 
1500 Jefferson Street SE 
Olympia, WA  98504 
 
Re:  Project Review Committee recommendation – Kyle Twohig, City of Spokane 
 
Dear Chair Schacht and members of the Capital Projects Advisory Review Board: 
 
On behalf of the Association of Washington Cities, I am pleased to express support for Kyle Twohig, Director of 
Engineering Services, City of Spokane for appointment to Capital Projects Advisory Review Board (CPARB) Project Review 
Committee (PRC).  
 
As Mr. Twohig’s materials illustrate, he is highly qualified to serve as an effective member on the PRC and is very capable 
of representing Washington’s cities and towns. Your thoughtful consideration is appreciated. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Alicia Seegers Martinelli, Deputy CEO/COO, at aliciam@awcnet.org or 360-753-
4137. Alicia oversees board, committee, and council appointment requests for the association. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Peter B. King, CEO 
Association of Washington Cities 
 
cc: Nancy Deakins, Assistant Program Director, Department of Enterprise Services 
 Rebecca Keith, Assistant City Attorney, City of Seattle & Vice Chair, Capital Projects Advisory Review Board 
 Councilmember Candace Mumm, City of Spokane 
 Kyle Twohig, Director of Engineering Services, City of Spokane 
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